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From: Maniaci, Arthur <AManiaci@nyiso.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 5:51 PM
To: Roger.Clayton@ElectricPowerResources.com
Cc: Lin, Yachi
Subject: DPS Transmission Owner's SPV Queue

Roger, 

Thanks for your voice mail message today requesting a link to the DPS web site listing the solar PV queue for each of the 
state’s utilities. 

The link to a pdf is below.  Within the pdf, you can find the following table. 

Best regards, 

Arthur 

http://www3.dps.ny.gov/W/PSCWeb.nsf/96f0fec0b45a3c6485257688006a701a/286d2c179e9a5a8385257fbf003f1f7e/
$FILE/February%202018%20Queue%20Data.pdf 

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged against disclosure other than to the 
intended recipient. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorized. If 
you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be 
taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please immediately delete this message and inform 
the sender of this error.  
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